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of Orthopaedic Surgeons; The Hip Society, The Knee Society, 
the American Associaton of Hip and Knee Surgeons, the 
American Orthopaedic Association, and the American Board 
of Orthopaedic Surgeons. Our faculty participated in several 
dozen peer reviewed publications, scientific presentations 
and invited lectures in 2021. The division continues to remain 
active in clinical research with substantial federal and industry 
funding. The adult Reconstruction faculty members currently 
include Professor Charles L. Nelson, MD, Associate Professors 
Eric Hume, MD, Craig Israelite, MD and Neil Sheth, MD and 
Assistant Professors Christopher Travers, MD, Christopher 
Anthony, MD, and T. David Tarity, MD. 

This past academic year has been a productive one for the 
Penn Orthopaedics Adult Reconstruction Division. Despite 
many of the challenges with the ongoing COVID pandemic, the 
adult reconstruction division has maintained a high surgical 
volume and provided high quality care for a wide spectrum 
of patients. We continue to care for both healthy and high-risk 
patients with innovative strategies to minimize complications 
and optimize quality in the high-risk patient cohort. In addition 
to clinical excellence, our faculty have remained active 
in making scientific contributions and clinical education 
nationally and internationally, as well as serving in leadership 
and volunteer positions within most of the important national 
orthopaedic organizations including: the American Academy 
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